



Dear Parents,

We are pleased to announce Glasscock County ISD has partnered with Martin County Family Clinic to create "Bearkat Care" — an on campus clinic that allows your child to see a provider if they become ill or have unexpected healthcare needs during the school day. The program is designed to assist families in rural areas to have convenient access to medical care without leaving campus. This program will be available in the Spring of the 2021-2022 school year.

Enrollment is necessary if you would like your child to be able to see a Physician or Nurse Practitioner from The Martin County Family Clinic during the school day via telehealth.

Enrollment/Registration — There is no cost to enroll. Some information is necessary to complete the enrollment process. This includes insurance information, address and emergency contact, a brief health history, and a written consent to evaluate your child by telehealth.

To enroll, go to https://www.martincountyhospital.org/ and click the "School Based Clinic Enrollment" tab under More Resources on the home page. The enrollment link will also be on your school's website. Enrollment forms will be available at the school campus as well.

Once enrolled, the parent or guardian will be notified and permission granted before telehealth services are initiated. Parents/guardians can opt out of the program at any time and there is no commitment to see a provider if you do not wish.

Martin County Family Clinic is proud to be a partner with Glasscock County ISD!

If you have any questions, please call the Clinic at 432-607-3243.

Thank you!